
Announcement: Get-Together Program 

In continuation of our previous announcement, we are pleased to inform you that the 

contributory get-together will be held on coming Sunday, the 6th of July 2025 at LP 

Resorts, located on the Warangal/Hyderabad Highway, on the left side while going towards 

Hyderabad, approximately 20 km from Haramkonda. 

The event will be primarily recreational, featuring light-hearted music, informal talks on 

emotional and humorous experiences, and music performances by some of our members, 

including Prof. Thirupathaiah, Prof. Manikyamba, Prof. Prolaram, and others. You are 

expected to start at your home after having breakfast and reach the venue by 10.30am. It will 

go on up to the evening and will disperse after having tea/ biscuits at about 5.00pm. 

We warmly encourage you to bring your spouse and family members, including 

grandchildren. 

The contribution for participation is as follows: 

 Members: 

o Vegetarian: Rs. 1200 

o Non-Vegetarian: Rs. 1800 

 Spouse and other adults: 

o Vegetarian: Rs. 500 

o Non-Vegetarian: Rs. 700 

 Children (below 10 years): 

o Vegetarian: Rs. 300 

o Non-Vegetarian: Rs. 500 

The contribution not only covers food but also includes venue rent, transport (for those 

who need it), labor, and other expenses. 

We kindly request all members to submit their contributions through Gpay, Paytm, 

Phonepay/ cash along with the names of participants to our Treasurer, Prof. G. Veeranna on 

whatsapp on his Mobile: 9866178323 

Let’s make this event a grand success and enjoy a memorable time together! 

 


